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18th October 2024  

 

Dear Parent/Carer of  

  

I am pleased to inform you that we have organised a fantastic visit to Audley End Miniature Railway, Saffron 
Walden, for the students in Baloo and Wonder classes on Thursday 21st November 2024.  

The children will be invited to climb aboard the Christmas Express and journey deep into the enchanted woods to 
visit Father Christmas’s Winter Workshop! Father Christmas will greet everyone on the train along the way. A truly 
magical experience!  

For the trip, all pupils will need: 

 

• Appropriate clothing for the weather on the day ( including hat/gloves/scarf if it’s particularly cold) 
• A packed lunch (no sweets/fizzy or energy drinks please)  

  

We will leave school around 09.15 and will be back in time for the normal home time arrangements. 

There is a £14.00 donation request for this trip. This covers the entrance fee, transport costs and parking. This is 
payable in your School Gateway account.  

Payment should be made by Friday 15th November. As with all school trips, if we do not receive sufficient funds, it 
may not be able to go ahead. 

Please make a note of the trip date in your calendars and please contact me via your home link communication 
book if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Flatt 

Pre Formal Pathway Lead 

Treetops Free School 


